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DECISION PCC.III/DEC.2 (II-95) 
 
 The Second Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee decided that the Chairman of the 
Working Group on VSATs, after revising the report on the use of  VSATs in the Americas, forward the 
Report to the Chairman of  PCC.III with the purpose of  sending it to the Chairman of   COM/CITEL with 
the objective of sending it to the Members of CITEL as a contribution of  PCC.III, which would be updated 
of future Meetings of PCC.III.   
 


